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Dear Roszkowski Courthouse Occupants:  
  

One individual has tested positive for COVID-19.  The individual was last in the building 
on January 6, 2023 on the 3rd floor.  Appropriate individuals have been notified.   

 
If you haven’t done so already and you’re eligible, get your flu shot and a COVID-19 

vaccine booster.  The vaccines are widely available, cost-free, largely painless, and still critically 
important.  People who are up-to-date on boosters can contract COVID, but they tend to have 
milder symptoms and recover more rapidly.  Do this for yourself, your family, and your co-workers.  
Thanks for all you are doing to stay healthy.   
 
      Yours truly 
 
  
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  
 
 
        
 


